
Cody Elisha "Eli" Honeycutt is missing and was last confirmed to be physically SEEN in
Philadelphia, Mississippi on May 11th, 2022.
Honeycutt left his home in Pell City, Alabama on May 9th, 2022, in possession of his
mother's vehicle and credit card. He has not been seen or heard from by family or loved
ones since. Later in the day on May 9th, 2022, the card was used at a gas station in Leeds,
Alabama. The following day, May 10th, the card was used at a gas station in Meridian,
Mississippi. Later that day, (May 10th, 2022) the card was used at the Pearl River Resort
and Casino in Philadelphia, Mississippi. The card was then used the next day at both the
Pearl River Resort and Casino AND the Golden Moon Resort and Casino. From there, the
card moves about an hour and ten minutes north of Philadelphia and is used at a restaurant
in Starkville, Mississippi. There are three more transactions that day, two of those
transactions are at gas stations and one the last was at a Subway restaurant. Those three
charges were all made at establishments in Columbus, Mississippi.
On May 16th, 2022, the car that Honeycutt was in possession of at the time of his
disappearance was located abandoned on the shoulder of the northbound lane of Interstate
55 near the Durant, Mississippi exit (Exit 156). The keys were found inside of the car. Aside
from the catalytic converter being removed from the car, the car was in working condition
but was out of gas. The Alabama tag that was originally on the car had been removed and
replaced with a Mississippi tag. His phone was not located in the vehicle and has not been
recovered at this time.
On May 22nd, 2022, there was one final credit card transaction at a Shell gas station in
Madison, Mississippi. The card was not used again.
Honeycutt's mother contact casino security who were able to confirm that Honeycutt was
the one making the transactions at the casinos in Philadelphia, Mississippi on May 10th and
11th, 2022. None of the transactions after that point have been confirmed to be made by
Honeycutt.
He has had no contact with family or loved ones since May 9th, 2022, which loved ones say
is uncharacteristic of him. His case remains unsolved at this time.
If you have any information regarding the disappearance or whereabouts of Cody "Eli"
Honeycutt please contact the St. Clair County Sheriff's Department at (205)884-3333.


